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The Honorable 
Elizabeth Warren 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Warren: 

United States Department of State 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

~1AR 2 6 2019 

Thank you for your letter of February 21 expressing your concerns about the recent media 
reports that Saudi Arabia and the United Arab Emirates may have transferred U.S.-origin 
weapons and other defense articles to armed Yemeni groups with potential terrorist affiliations. 

The Department of State is coordinating with the Department of Defense to provide a 
comprehensive written response to your letter. 

We are hard at work on it and will update you with that information as soon it is available. 
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

~~lor -
Assistant Secretary 
Bureau of Legislative Affairs 


